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Docket No. 50-344

Mr. Charles Goodwin, Jr.
Assistant Vice President
Portland General Electric Company
121 S.W. Salmon Street
Portland, Oregon 97204

Dear Mr. Goodwin:

By letter dated May 16, 1980, the Office of Inspection and Enforcement sent
you Information Notice 80-21, " Anchorage and Support of Safety-Related
Electrical Equipment". No specific action or response from you was
requested.

However, since the deficiencies found at other plants may have a bearing
.

on the seismic qualification of electrical equipment, we request that you
provide a written response for the information of the Licensing Board and
all parties in the Control Building proceeding.

Sincerely,

b
obert A. Clark, ef

Operating Reactors Branch #3
Division of Licensing

cc: See next page
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